
 DATES FOR YOUR     

DIARY 

    Friday 1st April  - School closes 

   Tuesday 19th April  - School open 

    Friday 29th April & Monday 2nd            

May—School closed                                                                                                         

Friday 3rd June—School closed  

Tuesday 28th June—School closes 

 

 
 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

Easter is here again and we are all looking forward to the better weather and 

(hopefully) the abatement of the winds we have experienced the past couple of 

months. Our young people have worked hard to get back into routines and ad-

just to school life this year and as we head into the exam period I would like to 

express how proud I am of all our pupils. They have persevered in the face of ad-

versity and head into the Easter break with a clear idea of what they need to do 

to be successful.  

For parents/guardians with young people in senior phase I would like to remind 

you that we have a section on our school website which gives advice on how to 

manage exam stress, as well as links to our senior phase attainment booklet  - 

which will help with revision for exams. 

I wish you all a restful and relaxing break and look forward to carrying on the 

journey again in the new term. 

Yours in partnership 

Gordon Young 

Head Teacher 

Sgoil Lionacleit 



 

 

 

 

HOSPITALITY EVENT   

Our Hospitality class have been working with staff from the Dark Island Hotel in preparation for their 

end of year event which took place on Tuesday 15th February.  The class served lunch to 12 clients 

from Caraidean Uibhist SCIO and Tagsa Uibhist. The girls worked together as a team, preparing, 

cooking and serving the meals. Two of our pupils also provided live music for the clients as part of 

the session. A huge thank you to all involved in making this event such a success. A special thank 

you must go to the staff at the Dark Island Hotel for supporting our pupils through the process.  

Hospitality News 

https://www.facebook.com/CaraideanUibhist/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXVO021Y9bi_fgy2Bkbe_XvniL4H96T592OOSLTPTWopWL9eAc1Ko5vbaQV9DmSxB2AbEcDoafIIUMfxTXw4t0PsPg5-lR89KtNYOVK9fF8CynXp9-P1aoUlsSpOK3MKRg6dZ5ZFgXlM5EwjtOzKzs9iQyEdp0vu6jZHOlQxbIw_Q&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/tagsauibhist/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXVO021Y9bi_fgy2Bkbe_XvniL4H96T592OOSLTPTWopWL9eAc1Ko5vbaQV9DmSxB2AbEcDoafIIUMfxTXw4t0PsPg5-lR89KtNYOVK9fF8CynXp9-P1aoUlsSpOK3MKRg6dZ5ZFgXlM5EwjtOzKzs9iQyEdp0vu6jZHOlQxbIw_Q&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/DarkIslandHotelOfficial/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXVO021Y9bi_fgy2Bkbe_XvniL4H96T592OOSLTPTWopWL9eAc1Ko5vbaQV9DmSxB2AbEcDoafIIUMfxTXw4t0PsPg5-lR89KtNYOVK9fF8CynXp9-P1aoUlsSpOK3MKRg6dZ5ZFgXlM5EwjtOzKzs9iQyEdp0vu6jZHOlQxbIw_Q&__tn__=kK-R


 

PE News 

 

 
 

 

 

       Our BGE pupils participated in Cross Country, Basketball and Swimming lessons this term. It was great to     

 be allowed to teach swimming again after two years and the pupil participation rate was very good. They 

 thoroughly enjoyed being able to experience a variety of water based activities in the pool.  

      Jane Grant – Badminton Scotland 

Jane visited Sgoil Lionacleit on Wednesday 2nd March and spent the whole day teaching classes. Jane has 

been visiting island schools over many years sharing her expertise and knowledge of the game of Badmin-

ton. Pupils always thoroughly enjoy her enthusiastic, challenging and motivational lessons and get the 

opportunity to participate in lots of new fun drills to develop their badminton skills. We thank Jane for 

her support over the years and would like to wish her a very happy retirement. 



 
PE News 

Next term, the focus in PE will be on Athletics and Summer Games. 

 

 

TERM 4 Summer 2022 

Schools open Tuesday 19th April 2022 

Long weekend Friday 29th April & Monday 2nd May 2022 

Jubilee Holiday Friday 3rd June 2022 

School closes Tuesday 28th June 2022 


